
Invitation

Swiss-Japanese 
Symposium 2014
21 January 2014 / 1.30 pm to 6.00 pm
City Hall Winterthur



Dear Members and Friends
 
We would like to invite you to attend the Swiss-Japanese Symposium 2014, which will be held on 
Tuesday, 21 January 2014, from 1.30 pm to 6.00 pm, at the City Hall Winterthur. 
 
The symposium addresses the 150th anniversary of Swiss-Japanese relations from an economic 
perspective and will feature

• an opening ceremony
• speakers: H.E. Ryuhei Maeda, Ambassador of Japan to Switzerland 

 Ernst Stocker, Government Councillor, Canton of Zurich 
 Daniel Küng, CEO Switzerland Global Enterprise 
 Yves Serra, CEO Georg Fischer Ltd 
 Jean-Marc Piveteau, President Zurich University of Applied Sciences (ZHAW) 
 Michael Künzle, Mayor of Winterthur (host) 
 and others

• traditional Japanese food (Kaiseki Bento) & beverages
• Dai Kimoto & Swing Kids
 
If you wish to attend the symposium, which is free of charge, please register online at  
www.standort-winterthur.ch/en/symposium.
 
Deadline for registration: 13 January 2014
 
The detailed program will be available online.

Canton of Zurich 
Department for Economic Affairs

Invitation to the Swiss-Japanese Symposium 2014

Contact details: 
Location Promotion Winterthur Region
Im Hauptbahnhof
Postfach
CH-8401 Winterthur
Phone +41 52 267 67 97
Fax +41 52 267 67 98
of�ce@standort-winterthur.ch

Organisation Committee


